Orlando International Airport
Airport Maintenance
8555 Casa Verde Road
s Orlando, FL 32827

407 825-2347
December 29, 2008
Mr. Chuck Bowman
Hydrotek International, Inc.

957 North Pennsylvania Avenue
Winter Park, FL 32789

Dear Chuck,

[ am writing this letter to express just how pleased we are with Hydrotek flush
valves. Over many years we have attempted to standardize the flush valves in our
facilities with the products of one manufacturer — only to be disappointed time after time
with the results. That is until we began to test, evaluate and use the Hydrotek flush
valves.

Chuck, not only have we been impressed with the actual performance of the
Hydrotek flush valves, but also, we have experienced absolutely minimal problems with
your flush valve. Additionally, we have found the product support from Hydrotek to be
absolutely second to none.

In addition to eliminating the aggravating and frustrating problems with other
flush valves, there are also the economic factors involved. We currently estimate that we
will save many thousands of dollars annually by switching to Hydrotek flush valves by
(1) eliminating the cost of diaphragm repair kits (and the contributing labor) due to
Hydrotek’s piston design, (2) eliminating the cost of man-hours to correct run-on
conditions due to supply water debris and (3) eliminating the costly sensor eye
replacements that we have experienced with other manufacturers’ flush valves.

Due to our success in testing and using Hydrotek products, it is now our intention
to retrofit 100% of all of our terminal restrooms with your flush valve. Additionally, our
plans call for a complete remodel of all airport restrooms within 5 years. As part of our
terminal life extension project, the Hydrotek flush valve will be our choice for this
project.

Thank you again for your support and for introducing us to these superior
products.

Sincergdy,

Al Ferreira
Plumbing Supervisor
Orlando International Airport




